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John Goegel, Chairman
Jan Cote
Samuel Papps

April 17, 2024

To the Planning Board,

Pursuant to the Subdivision Regulations of the Town of Canterbury, New Hampshire, the
Cemetery Trustees hereby request relief from the Planning Board, that the board might expedite
the review of the proposed Lot Line Adjustment between the Town Cemetery property and the
Hannon property, and we hereby request that the Board hear this application for completeness
along with the public hearing in one meeting. This application does not create any residential
building lots, and otherwise conforms to the Zoning Ordinances of the Town of Canterbury.

Thank you,

Samuel Papps
Secretary, Canterbury Cemetery Trustees

PO Box 500, Canterbury, NH 03224
(603) 783-9955
Kent Ruesswick, Sexton: (603) 731-8863



